
  

 

Sent via email only  

Department of Regeneration 

Planning, Transportation & Highways 
Floor 4 
Britannia House, BRADFORD 
BD1 1HX 
 
Tel:  (01274) 432012 
Email: Bhupinder.dev@bradford.gov.uk 
 
Date: 8 June 2017  

Jayne Knight 
Programme Officer –  
Bradford District Waste Management Plan  
DPD Programme Officer  
 

 
Dear Jayne 

 
RE: Implications of withdrawal of holding letter regarding the adoption of Bradford Core 
Strategy Development Plan to the progress of the Submitted Bradford Waste Management 
Plan DPD 
 
I am writing to inform you that there has been a delay in timescale for the adoption of the Core 
Strategy because of the pre-election period. 
 
I can now confirm that the Bradford District Core Strategy will be considered for adoption at 
meeting of the Executive Board on 20 June 2017 and meeting of Full Council on 18 July 2017.   
 
We anticipate the Bradford District Core Strategy will be adopted on the 18 July 2017. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Bhupinder S Dev 
Team Leader – Development Plans and Transport Planning  
 
 




